Dear Supervisors,

It is reprehensible that there are individuals that have absolutely nothing at stake in this venture who are attempting
to influence the decision in opposition to the wishes of us who will be directly affected. Petitions signed by residents
of Pine Mountain have submitted indicating their support for the tower. Yes, there are a very small number opposed.
Many of those opposed have been influenced by false information presented by unfounded claims.

We need this tower for no other reason than a safety factor. Local public safety personnel have expressed their
support for the tower. With Covid 19 making online education the only safe means of school resuming it is
imperative that the internet be available for the children. Currently, for many this is not possible. Yet, the approval
has not been forthcoming. We encourage the support of the board of supervisors for the tower.

Sincerely,

Mark and Mikela Cameron



